
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The academic year 2017-18 has been an incredible year of achievements for Team             
Nidderdale. Back in October, our Ofsted visit and subsequent report recognised our progress 
on our journey to excellence with the school being described as ‘Good and improving further’. 
Since then, we have achieved so much more.  
 
A record number of Classcharts points have been awarded, with 92% of those points being       
positive. 336 students have been recognised as Nidderdale STARs and over 500 certificates of 
achievement have been awarded.  
 
Students have represented the school through drama, music, science, maths, technology and 
sport in a range of local, regional and national competitions and school events. They have had 
the opportunity to visit theatres, universities, museums, galleries, agricultural and sporting 
events.  
 
Students have also turned their minds to supporting others with some fantastic fund raising  
efforts. This year we have raised money for a wide range of charities including: Children in 
Need, Save the Children, Sport Relief, MacMillan, Guide Dogs for the Blind and, most recently, 
Cancer Research with an incredible Race for Life Team Nidderdale entry raising over £2000.  
 
Team Nidderdale has also shown incredible resilience this year having faced all extremes of 
weather! We’ve overcome heavy snow, giant icicles, a leaking roof and failed hot water       
supplies earlier in the year and more recently we have experienced more hot weather than we 
know what to do with. Our Sports Day was a fantastic example of Nidderdale Team spirit in the 
sunshine which made a welcome change from shivering in damp gravel.  
 
We are so we very proud of the achievements of all of our students and staff. We are grateful 
for the incredible support we receive from parents and the local community.  
 
I would like to wish every member of the school community a most enjoyable and relaxing 
summer break and we will look forward to welcoming students back to school on Tuesday 4th 
September.  
 
Kath Jordan 
Headteacher  

 



Say Hello and Wave Goodbye 
 

This year we are looking forward to welcoming a number of staff to Team Nidderdale. Whilst some 
are replacing colleagues who are moving on to new challenges, others are taking on brand new 
posts at an exciting time in the school’s development.  
 
Firstly, within the teaching team we are saying farewell to Mrs Brotherton who is retiring from her 
role as teacher of maths. We wish her a happy and restful retirement, although suspect she will  
remain as busy as ever. We are absolutely delighted to welcome Mrs Easton back to the maths 
team. She started her career at Nidderdale and has since taught at two other Harrogate schools 
but has been looking out for an opportunity to return to Team Nidderdale.  
 
Mr Reynolds has been an energetic and enthusiastic teacher of performing arts at Nidderdale. He 
is moving on to focus solely on teaching drama whilst we will be welcoming Mr Sands as teacher of 
drama and English from September.  
 
Big changes are ahead in PE for September. Mr Biggs is returning to the Falkland Islands to follow 
a long held dream of leading sea kayaking expeditions! He’s led climbing, skiing, surfing and     
caving expeditions for us so we know he will make a great success of this once in a life time       
opportunity. Mr Coad has taught PE here at Nidderdale and at one of our partner primary schools 
in Ripon for 5 years. He is moving on this year to focus entirely on secondary teaching. We are  
delighted to have made three fantastic appointments in PE. Mr Hill will be joining us as teacher of 
PE and Geography, Mr Couldwell will be picking up some of Mr Biggs’ excellent work in outdoor 
education and will be developing some new programmes for our young people. Mr Barrass will be 
teaching PE and providing 1:1 and small group support in the Flexible Learning Zone.   
 
Back in December we bade a fond farewell to Mrs Wallace in art and photography. Mrs Walton has 
been our temporary replacement and we are very grateful to her for making the long commute from 
York. We are  delighted that Miss Brohier will be taking up the permanent role of teacher of art and 
photography in September. 
 

We are not just welcoming new teachers, we are also expanding our support staff team. We have 
recently welcomed Mrs Bradley-Dixon as a Teaching Assistant and Mrs Snoxall as a Pastoral    
Admin Assistant. In September Mrs Graham-Bell and Mrs Eddy are also joining our Learning   
Support Team.  
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Ministry of You Group 
 
The Ministry of You group has chosen to support the Guide Dog appeal. Since 1931, this fantastic     
organisation has helped transform the lives of thousands of people living with sight loss, allowing 
them to lead full, independent lives. As a school, we will be supporting this very worthwhile cause 

next year and will be organising various fundraising events with the aim of sponsoring a puppy.      
 

Welcome to the Senior Students Team 2018—2019 

The application process and interviews have been underway during the past two weeks and we 
are pleased to announce our new Senior Student Leadership Team. 
 
Hannah Reinsch and Joe Webb have been appointed to the roles of Head Girl and Head Boy and 
they will be supported by Amy Robertshaw and Maria Brown as Co-Deputy Head Girls, with Will 
Hall and Joss Salton as Co-Deputy Head Boys.  
 
Senior Students for specific areas of learning will be Molly Howard, Daisy Hemming, Jake 
Sweeney, Sarah-Dean Walter, Fay Sleight, Mat Brooksbank-Laing and Jasmine Harbour.          
 
Responsibilities will include representing Nidderdale High School, attending student voice      
meetings, presenting school assemblies, organizing issue focus activities, fundraising and much 
more.   
 
Congratulations to all and we look forward to holding our first Student Leadership Team meeting 
first week back in September.   
 
Mrs Ashton - Key Stage 4 Learning Manager 

No 6 Workshops 

We are delighted to be continuing our partnership with nidderdale visual arts and 
the Number 6 GCSE Art course. This year 8 students explored the theme of 
wheels and weaving and their final exhibition at Number 6 in April was much    
admired. Their work will be on display at The Mill Gallery at Bradford Industrial 

Museum from August to the beginning of November. This is an 
incredible opportunity for our students to bring their work to a 
much wider audience. Our new group of students are already 
preparing for their study visit to Cliffe Castle which will be the 
inspiration for their final exhibition.  
 
To learn more about the inspirational work produced and displayed at No 6, 
copy and paste the link below into your browser to see Paul Harris’ great video. 
 
https://vimeo.com/276927241 



Build a Book Day—Leeds University 
 
On Wednesday 9th May 2018 we took 15 year 8 students to World Book Day at Leeds University. 
The day  consisted of writing the first chapter of their own book and designing the cover. 
 
Students also had the chance for a tour of the campus which is very impressive along with a 
lunch in the refectory.   
 
All of the students showed great maturity and respect whilst on the visit and they made an amazing effort.  Individual 
prizes were awarded to: 
  
Morgan Leeming Sykes -  Best writing 
Alfie Cottrell -    Best Book Cover 
Emma Mawer -     Best all rounder.                      
 
Well done to a fabulous group of students. 

North Yorkshire Medical Careers Day 
 

On Tuesday 19th June 8 students attended the  'North Yorkshire Medical Careers Day' at St John 
Fisher School. It gave students an insight in to the medical profession and allowed them to take 
part in workshops. These included CPR, diagnostics and medical ethics. An amazing afternoon. 

Mrs Eglin 

Lawyers of the Future—Leeds University 

On Thursday, 5
th
 July a group of new to KS4 students were given the opportunity to experience 

life on campus at Leeds University.  

The ‘Discover Pathways to Law’ taster day explored life as an undergraduate.  Students    

debated and participated in interesting workshops such as ‘Exploring Human Rights and    

Counter Terrorism, You Can’t Do That! Human Rights, Discrimination and Social Justice, Corporate Insolvency Law: 

Fairness and Justice and  Considering Law at University: Pathways to Law.   

Pathways to Law is a programme designed to give an insight into what it is like to study and practice law through high 

quality information and guidance as well as a  variety of exciting experiences and opportunities.    

Nidderdale Students toured around Campus and were impressed by University life.  

“I enjoyed this event because I now know what I need to do to become a lawyer…” 

“There is so much to do at University, I was impressed by all the extra bits including the gym, cafeteria, clubs and so-

cieties on campus”. 

“It was great to meet students who have just graduated from University.  I was interested to see how to get into Law, 

but it was also useful to speak to students studying other degree courses such as dentistry, medicine and              

psychology..” 

Even though we are an 11-16 school, we recognise our responsibility to prepare students for   

making the right post-18 choices. That’s why we have updated our careers education programme 

to include a number of university visits. This year students in Years 8 - 10 have had a wide range 

of opportunities to explore a range of subjects at a number of different universities including York, 

Leeds and Sheffield. Our most recent visits are detailed below.  



Junior Maths Challenge 
 

A number of year 7 and 8 students took part in the Junior Maths Challenge in April. 
This is a national competition where students use their maths and problem solving 
skills to answer a series of challenging questions. All of the students involved made a 
really good effort, resulting in a pleasing number of gold, silver and bronze awards. A 
number of students just missed out on awards, so we look forward to even greater  
success next time! 
 
Award winners were: 
 
Gold:  Jack Warne (y8) 
 
Silver: Rachael Hattan, Charlie Troup, Isaac Light, Mollie Wright (y8) 
  Dakota Hunter (y7) 
 
Bronze: Freddie Swaine, Jami Brown, Ben Hinchliffe, Michael Harker (y8) 
  Evie Lowes, Ivan Jackson, Freddie Howard, Elspeth Raw, Amy Grainger (y7) 
 
 
Year 5/6 Maths Activity Afternoon 
 
Recently 8 students from St Cuthbert’s and Coppice primary schools visited Nidderdale 
High to spend the afternoon using maths to answer some important questions. The        
activities were based on the work carried out by the WaterAid charity and were          
organised by a group of our most able Year 9 mathematicians. The visiting students 
worked out how much water they use in a day. By timing themselves carrying buckets 
of water, they then calculated how long it would take them if they had to walk 3km each 
way to collect their water. Finally, the students looked at how probability could be used 
to find a good fund-raising activity to help the charity. Thanks to the year 9 students for 
their help: 
 
Jessica Cooper 
Edie Graham-Bell 
Benji Howard 
Alice Johnson 
Hattie Johnson 
Daisy Reinsch 
Fran Simmonds 
Tom Simpson 
Rosie Sturt 
Benji Wilson 
Jacob Wox 
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Outdoor Education Course 

The Nidderdale High School Adventure Education programme has now started its second 

year. Last year it was enjoyed by an enthusiastic bunch who persisted to push their limits 

and test their resilience against many challenges. Over the year the group paddled moving 

water, cycled across the dale, abseiled at Brimham Rocks, caved three caves in a day and 

summited two of the three  highest peaks in Yorkshire just to name a few of their        

achievements. This year’s group have just started and had two team building days,      

navigating up to Simon’s Seat and the team building challenges at      

Brimham Rocks. Having the opportunity to participate in these activities 

gives the students not only the feeling of success and  

being able to control apprehension and fear but also 

gives them the opportunity to learn responsibility and   

develop team skills. 

 

The Simon Goldsborough Foundation 
 

The Simon Goldsbrough Foundation has kindly funded a new trophy 
to be awarded termly to the student demonstrating an outstanding 
commitment to school sport.  This significant donation has been made 
in memory of Rick Shearstone, a talented all round sportsman and a 
former student at the school who died prematurely at the age of 56.  
The funding will also be used to purchase Tchoukball equipment. 

New Opportunities in PE 

This year with help from the Nidderdale Angling Club a lucky group of year 9 and 10 

students were given the opportunity to attend a beginners fishing course during PE 

lessons. It is important that all students can find some enjoyment in PE lessons, as 

the goal of school sport is not only improving physical performance but maybe even 

more importantly developing lifelong participation in physical activity.  The students 

all had a great time, learnt new skills and most importantly 

had some success.   

Hopefully they will go on to improve 

their new skills and maybe take this up 

as a hobby outside of school. 
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T20 Cricket Match 

This term has seen Nidderdale High School pupils given the opportunity to   

experience a professional T20 cricket match live at the Emirates Riverside  

Stadium in Durham. 20 pupils from year 7-10 went to Chester le Street to 

watch the Durham Jets take on the Yorkshire Vikings in what was an incredibly 

close match. Pupils really enjoyed and contributed to the atmosphere with a loud 'Yorkshire' chant 

throughout the game which pushed the Vikings to a 10 run victory. A great experience for the    

pupils who did the school proud! 

Sports Leaders 
  
The sports leaders team have excelled themselves this year, there has been a solid commitment 

to supporting the primary school events and outstanding feedback from primary head teachers 

and parents on the quality of leadership. As a team they have had to develop their organisation 

and communication skills as well as their ability to be adaptable and resilient. The competitions 

and clubs could not go ahead without our leaders and I am grateful for their hard work and effort to 

support Team Nidderdale. New leaders kit will be arriving in September, I look forward to           

continuing to develop the strength of the sports leaders team.   Mrs Kay. 

Notice—PE always welcome donations of PE tops, black 

shorts or trouser and trainers. 
 

School Sports Day 

This year’s Nidderdale High School Sports Day was a huge success. 

This was not only due to the sun  shining but more significantly down to 

the enthusiasm and  competitive spirit showed by the students of Nidderdale High School. The events were 

all attended with maximum participation and often even reserves in place with an eagerness to get a 

chance to shine. The results can be seen on the school notice board in the corridor next to the sports hall 

which can be viewed over the school holidays. Not only was the attitude right but the performances were 

brilliant resulting with several long time records being broken.  Matthew Edwards (Year 7) set a new record 

for 100m at Nidderdale High School of 14.92 secs as did Louie Loseby whose time was 14.73 secs.       

Students are able to see records of performance on the board in the PE corridor. 

Pen-Y-Ghent   -   814 

Whernside   -   724 

Ingleborough   -   683 



Anti-Bullying Ambassadors 
 
We have been incredibly proud of the work of our first ever Anti-Bullying Ambassadors, 
who have all worked exceptionally hard this year to support our whole school. They have           
implemented new ways for students to report their worries, presented two assemblies, 
helped to co-ordinate the signing of an “Anti-Bullying Pledge” and assisted with the          
completion of two Anti-Bullying Alliance Student Wellbeing Surveys. The results of all of 
their hard work will be evaluated by the Anti-Bullying Alliance over the summer and we are 
confident that they will be presented with an award in September. 
 
To reward the group for their efforts, they were treated to a trip to Leeds Grand Theatre to 
enjoy Wicked, the Musical. The musical explores themes around friendship, 
prejudice and tolerance and was yet another opportunity for our               
Ambassadors to build on what we have already learned together through our 
meetings this academic year. We would like to expand the Anti-Bullying 
Group next year.  If your child is interested in becoming a part of our group 
please see Mrs Wright. 

Race for Life 
 
On Sunday 15th 
July fifteen female 
students,          
supported by Mrs 
Wright, Dr      
Johnson, Madame Gibson and Miss  
Reinsch ran the Harrogate Race for Life 
5k to raise money for Cancer Research 
UK. The girls have trained every      
Monday, in often punishing heat, to 
achieve this fantastic accomplishment; 
we are incredibly proud of each and  
every one of them. So far to date they 
have raised over £2000. If you would 
like to sponsor the girls please copy and 
paste the link into your browser https://
fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/team/
team-nidderdale-1  
 
Because of the popularity of this group, 
the Race for Life Club will continue in   
September as Cross Country Running 
Club and will be open to boys and girls. 
More information to follow. 

Inter-form Competition  
 
The final Pizza Party of the year is being held 
on Friday 20th for the KS3 form group who 
achieved the most positive points, least     
negative points and highest attendance since 
Easter. They will also be joined by 12 Golden 
ticket winners—the 4 students from each year 
group with the best personal total.   
 
All forms have battled hard for the prize and 
have collected a grand total of 75,000        
positives between them throughout the year!! 
The competition will be reset from September 
and we look forward to   welcoming new 
teams in the shape of our new Year 7 cohort.  
 

Good luck Key Stage 3! 
 

 

We are pleased to announce that the Key 

Stage 3 Inter-Form competition is now     

sponsored by two local 

businesses; The Oldest 

Sweetshop in England 

and Lottie and Ollie’s Fruit 

and Veg.  
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Music Achievement—Congratulations to:  
 

Molly Howard who has passed grade 8 saxophone 
with Distinction and to Freddie Howard who has 
passed grade 4 Tuba with Distinction. 

Prom 2018 

 

This year’s Prom was held at The Deanery in Ripon on Wednesday  

11th July.  Forty students were in attendance and they all looked  

amazing in their smart suits and stylish on-trend evening wear.   

 

Despite the England  v Croatia World Cup Semi Final football 

match being played on the same night, they all seemed to enjoy        

themselves including the teachers. 
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Flamingo Land—Rewards Trip 

 

On 22nd June students and staff enjoyed a Team           

Nidderdale reward trip to Flamingo 

Land, 178 students were able to beat the summer    

holiday and end of term queues to take on the thrills of 

Velocity, Cliff Hanger,  Kumali and  Navigator or to chill 

out with the meerkats, alpacas and red pandas in the 

zoo area. Next year we are on the lookout for more opportunities to reward 

our young people. We know that theme parks are not everyone's thing so any 

suggestions for alternatives would be welcome.  

 

Shakespeare's Rose Theatre—York 

This summer Shakespeare’s Rose Theatre has been reconstructed as a     

pop-up experience within an Elizabethan town setting in the city of York.      

Audiences are being wowed with performances of Macbeth, A Midsummer 

Night's Dream and Richard III. With most tickets now selling for at least £40, 

we were delighted to access the first release of tickets and secure the best 

seats in the house for just £10 each. Year 8 and 9 students were able to watch 

Macbeth and almost all of Year 7 made the journey to York to watch A        

Midsummer Night's Dream. For a great many students it was their first         

experience of watching a live performance of a Shakespeare play. To see it in 

such authentic surroundings is a once in a lifetime experience for many young 

people and one we hope they will remember for a long time. Thank you to Ms 

Lester for getting in early with our booking and to Miss Draper for organising 

two major school trips so close to the end of term.  
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National Science and Media Museum Bradford 
 
During the Recent NICE Day, year 8 students had a wonderful day out at the       
National Science and Media Museum in Bradford. In groups of 10, the students 
were able to work their way around the various galleries including: 
 
 The Kodak Gallery — Taking a journey through the history of photography. 
 Animation Gallery — Discovering original models and artwork of over 100 of 

their favourite animation characters. 
 Games Lounge — The students were able to play on the retro games classics 

such as Space Invaders, Pac Man and Super Mario Kart. 
 Life on Line — How our lives have changed when the internet was born and 

the many different computers throughout time. 
 Wonderlab — the amazing and very interactive wonderlab exploring light and 

sound. 
 IMAX - Students were able to   
       watch the fantastic Walking with  
       Dinosaurs in 3D on the largest   
       IMAX screen in the region. This  
       was amazing viewing for  students 
      and staff alike. 
 

A thoroughly enjoyable day and the students were a credit.  

 

The NICE Day programme continues to motivate, inspire and offer new challenges 

to students at Nidderdale High School. This year's events and workshops have    

included: Year 7 trip to Skipton Castle; the always inspiring Gulwali Passerley; life 

as a British Muslim; careers in the army; mindfulness and stress awareness;       

Eco-Schools and team challenges to name but a few. The pictures below are just a 

taste of what the students have enjoyed.  
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Catering News – Summer Term 2018 

 
 

 
Nidderlicious catering has continued to play a major role in students’ enjoyment of school.  Aside from the 
everyday catering menu including at least three choices daily, we have also catered for various themed 
days this term.   

 
 
St Patrick’s Day in March 
Beef in Guinness Pie and  
Chocolate Pudding 
 
St George’s Day in April -  
Roast Nidderdale Beef dinner  
and English trifle for dessert  
 
Vegetarian Week in May – a  
new selection of veggie meals 
 
  Mexican Day in June & American Day - 
4th July (when else?) 

 
 
As well as our hot meal deal, we also supply a cold Meal Deal for the same price (£2.50).  This consists of 
a bap/wrap, piece of fruit/traybake and a drink. Cold meal deals allow students to have lunch outside with 
their friends in the fresh air.   
 
Should you wish to discuss catering provision or suggest healthy meals for our menu, please contact us at 
school.  
 
 
What’s new for next term? 
 
Normal day to day catering (the menu is displayed on the school website) and in addition the following 
themed days: 
 

Italian Day  - 9th October 

Bonfire Lunch - 5th November 

Christmas Lunch – 18th December  

 
Finally, can I ask you to please ensure your child’s cashless catering account is topped up regularly as the 
service slows down for all students when students arrive at the till point with too few or no funds. 
 

 
Mrs Naylor, Catering Manager,  

Mrs Clark, Mrs Tinsley, Mrs Hinds 
Catering Team 

 
 



The North Yorkshire Youth Commission on Police and Crime are currently recruiting young people 

to join an exciting initiative in partnership with the Police and Crime Commissioner, Julia Mulligan. 

 

The Youth Commission is aimed at young people aged 14-25 years who want to make a difference 

to their community.  We’re looking for a diverse group of young people from different backgrounds 

and life experiences to take part, including those who have direct experience of the criminal justice 

system. 

 

Following the successful work of North Yorkshire Youth Commission, this will now be developed 

and expanded over the coming years in order to allow young people across the communities of 

North Yorkshire to inform decisions about policing and crime prevention in the region. 

 

The North Yorkshire Youth Commission allows young people to support, challenge and inform the 

work of the Police & Crime Commissioner and North Yorkshire Police (NYP). The Youth          

Commission will explore urgent issues affecting young people in North Yorkshire, such as reducing 

offending and re-offending, improving the relationship with the police, and anti-social behaviour. 

 

This is brilliant opportunity for young people to gain new knowledge, skills and experiences.    

Members of the Youth Commission will play an important role in helping to run consultation events 

and gather the     opinions of other young people about police and crime.  

Please visit https://www.northyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/YouthCommission to download an application 

form. 

Please send completed applications to: kaytea@leaders-unlocked.org by Wednesday 25th July 

2018. 

Digital Parenting 
 

A new magazine called Digital Parenting  by The Vodafone Foundation has been launched. It 
helps adults to get more involved with the technology that young people enjoy so much today.    
Vodaphone's message is whether you are a parent, carer, teacher or teenager, it’s all about    
building children’s confidence and resilience so that they get the very best out of the fast-moving, 
awe-inspiring, sometimes-overwhelming digital world. This is an really excellent magazine and we 
are pleased to be providing every family with a copy this term. 
 

For more information and to access the magazine online go to: 

https://www.vodafone.com/content/digital-parenting.html/ 

https://www.vodafone.com/content/digital-parenting.html/


  
 

 

 
  

 

Students with 

attendance above 

the school     

attendance target 

will be recognised 

and celebrated in 

school. 

Students who miss 

fewer than 2 days of 

school in September 

continue to average 

fewer than 2 days  

absent each month. 

Students not  

attending every day 

will be encouraged 

and supported to 

improve their 

attendance quickly. 

Attendance Awareness        

Campaign 

  September 2018   

During September we will be  

celebrating  

excellent  

attendance and  

encouraging everyone to 

 achieve our school  

attendance target of  

95.5% 

 

Over 50% (176) of        

Nidderdale students have 

exceeded the school     

attendance target this  

academic year and of 

these 6% (21) have 

achieved 100%               

attendance for the entire        

academic year.  Fantastic 

effort well done! 



Uniform Expectations 
  
A reminder that students wishing to wear a skirt MUST wear the official school skirt with the 'N' 
logo. The skirt can be purchased from stockists: Rawcliffes or Smart Start.  Please see recent 
letter detailing the changes made to uniform and removal of pencil skirts.  
 
 
For boys and girls, trousers must be tailored. Slim fit, skinny, jeggings and leggings are not 
permitted.  
  
 
All students must wear proper school shoes—canvas shoes, trainers or boots are not          
acceptable. 
 
 
Blazers and ties should be worn correctly to and from school and around the building at all 
times.  Students will be permitted to remove their blazers in the classroom if they seek the 
teacher’s permission. 
 
 
The only jewellery permitted is one pair of small, plain studs or sleepers, worn one in each 
earlobe. Students are not allowed to wear nose studs or any other form of facial or body  
piercing.  
 
 
If students do not arrive to school in correct uniform they will be sanctioned accordingly.     
Students will be supported to ensure they are wearing their uniform correctly at the start of 
each day.  After this they will receive a sanction if uniform is incorrect. 
 
 
We thank you in anticipation of your support in this matter. 
 
 
Equipment Expectations 
 
 
Please help your child to get organised and avoid classchart negatives for lack of equipment.   
 
The required equipment for each school day is: 
 
Pen x 2     Compass    Black fine liner (Technology) 
Pencil     Protractor    Highlighter pen(s) (optional) 
Ruler     Coloured Pencils 
Rubber     Glue Stick 
Calculator     Purple Pen  
 
 
Homework Club runs a stationery shop each lunchtime where these items may be purchased 
at very reasonable prices. 
 
 
Students also require an apron for Technology/Art lessons, 
ingredients as specified for Food lessons and PE Kit on PE 
Lesson days. 
   
 

 



What To Do If…… 

We understand that many situations can occur for students throughout the school day and it is  

important that they know who they can turn to and what the correct procedure is. 

Students and parents can refer to page 10 of the school planner for more advice on what to do 

during the school day if things are not going to plan. 

If your child is concerned, or as a parent you have a concern which you need to contact the 

school about, please see the chart below to ensure your enquiry is directed to the relevant person 

and dealt with as swiftly as possible: 

 

Pastoral Team 
 
Ms Anneliese Walker   — Senior Pastoral Officer 
Mrs Jan Ashton    — Key Stage 4 Learning Manager 
Mrs Nicola Wright   — Key Stage 3 Learning Manager 
Mrs Sarah Ada   — Senior Learning Mentor 
Mr Brian MacNair   — Senior Learning Mentor and Attendance Officer 
 
The Learning Mentors will work with students in class and through intervention 
work.  Learning Managers are the first point of contact for parents.  

Concern Who Should I Contact?  Who to contact 

Subject specific including  
homework 

Subject teacher or Director of 
Learning 

 admin@nidderdale.n-
yorks.sch.uk 

Pastoral issues Form teacher or Key Stage Learn-
ing Managers 

 admin@nidderdale.n-
yorks.sch.uk 

Careers, post 16 or work    
placement 

Mrs Eglin  admin@nidderdale.n-
yorks.sch.uk 

Attendance Mr McNair  Ring 01423 711246 

Behaviour Key Stage Learning Managers or 
Learning Mentors 

 Ring 01423 711246 

Transport School Bursar – Mrs Staniforth  Ring 01423 711246 

Lost property School Office  Ring 01423 711246 

Urgent messages for students School Office  Ring 01423 711246 

School Trips Admin Support – Mrs Harrison  Ring 01423 711246 

Cashless Catering School Office  Ring 01423 711246 



Academic Year 2018/2019 
 

Monday 3rd September  

Training Day 

 

Tuesday 4th September 

School opens to Students 

 

Monday 24th September  

Staff Training Day 

Nidderdale Show  

 

Friday 29th October   

School Closes for Half Term 

 

Monday 5th November  

School Opens to Students 

 

Friday 21st December  

School Closes at 3.15pm for 

Christmas 

 

Monday 7th January    

School Closed to Students 

Staff training Day 

 

Tuesday 8th January 

School Opens to Students 

 

Dates for your Diary — Autumn Term 

 

Thursday 13th September    

Welcome to KS4 Evening 

 

Thursday 20th September     

Open Evening 

 

Thursday 11th October  

Year 7 Pastoral Evening 

 

Thursday 18th October  

Year 11 Parents’ Evening   

 

Tuesday 13th November 

Year 12 GCSE Presentation Evening 

 

Thursday 22nd November 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening 

 

Contact Information 

Address 

Nidderdale High School  
Low Wath Road 
Pateley Bridge, Harrogate  

North Yorkshire 

HG3 5HL 

 

Telephone 

01423 711246 

 

Email    admin@nidderdale.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website  www.nidderale.n-yorks.sch.uk  

Twitter   @NidderdaleS 

mailto:admin@nidderdale.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.nidderale.n-yorks.sch.uk

